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Kevin Conway <kevinrconway@gmail.com> Mon, Dec 5, 2016 at 2:39 PM
To: adam.lid@lacity.org
Cc: Dylan Kendall <dylan@dylankendall.com>, Parini Mehta <parini.mehta@gmail.com>, angelo.yenko@lacity.org 

Hello Mr. Lid,

I am writing to you in reference to a recent surge of parking that has been occurring on the parkway in and around our 
neighborhood.
Angelo Yenko referred several of our neighbors to you in advance of a Dec. 7th hearing related to this issue.

I reside on the 100 block of North Kenmore Avenue and the parkways within a several block area have been virtually 
destroyed due to people pulling up off the street and onto the grass and sidewalk to park.

This has resulted in the unsightly condition of cars parked helter skelter in the parkway and sometimes impeding the 
sidewalk, as well as the destruction of landscaping. In some instances, yellow bollards have been installed to keep cars 
from accessing the sidewalk, but these also create an undesirable visual effect on what would otherwise be very nice, 
landscaped streets.
In light of all this, I am in full support of restarting the parkway parking prohibition.

Thank you for your time and I appreciate your consideration of this matter

Concerned citizen and neighbor,
Kevin Conway

P.S. I am copying some of my neighbors here as well, for their information.

Kevin R Conway, AIA 
Los Angeles, California 
kevinrconway@gmail.com 
517.230.6610
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